
Lisa Uselton Dyar 
ldyar@mcginnislaw.com 

(512) 495-6168  o

June 12, 2023 

Via Email: Mehgan.Taack@TCEQ.TEXAS.GOV 

Ms. Mehgan Taack 
Office of Chief Clerk, MC-105 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
12100 Park 35 Circle, Building F 
Austin, Texas 78753 

RE: Application of Exxon Mobil Corporation to Amend TCEQ Air Quality Permit No. 102982
 TCEQ DOCKET NO. 2023-0649-AIR 
 Confidential Application Materials  

Ms. Taack: 

Pursuant to 30 TEX. ADMIN. CODE § 1.5(d)(1), Exxon Mobil Corporation (“ExxonMobil”) 
submits electronic copies of its confidential application materials to the Chief Clerk for inclusion 
in the administrative record in the above-referenced matter consistent with applicable requirements 
of the State Office of Administrative Hearings. Redacted copies of the two documents containing 
confidential information were provided to your office under separate cover today. ExxonMobil 
considers and treats the information in the confidential exhibits as proprietary. The Texas Public 
Information Act requires any request for portions of the exhibits that are marked confidential to be 
submitted in writing to the TCEQ Public Information Coordinator. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Uselton Dyar 
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